PO Box 623
Greencastle. PA 17225

Dear Ms. Ezolt,

Many thanks from Greencastle-Antrim Education Foundation to the Class of 1959, for
the donation of $500.00 to Tayamentasachta. GAEF is a 501(¢)(3) nonprofit supporting
the Greencastle-Antrim School District Athleties, Arts, Academics,

and Tayamentasachta. In addition, each year the foundation provides multiple
scholarships to graduating seniors. Currently GAEF is building the Alumni Association

as a way to connect past students with current students and to allow graduates to give
back.

Please share GAEF with fellow alums. The website address is www.gaefonline.org. The
email address is office@gaefonline.org. Online you can find additional ways to support
GAEF and keep up with events. Plans are taking shape for an event this fall. Also, tune
into WRGG 93.7, a station affiliated with GAEF.

Thank you so much for your suppoit!
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